From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

To: DA Submission Mailbox

Subject: Online Submission

Date: Friday, 14 October 2022 10:11:07 PM
14/10/2022

MRS Emma Conan

RE: PEX2022/0002 - 15 Mona Street MONA VALE NSW 2103

This 1s a really important historical site in Mona Vale. I spend hours with my young kids
here playing pooh sticks in the creek and making up stories about the animals who used to
eat the food they grew here for Taronga Zoo.

I would be really sad if this last piece of green on Bassett Street was torn down, ripped up
and replaced by some ugly housing just to make money for a developer. The trees that
grow here are so beautiful and I'm sure there are some protected natives in there. We need
to protect our green spaces and the wildlife they house.

Please council, consider the neighbourhood over dollars for once.





